
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE 
Hester Avenue/Hidden Valley Retreat Intersection 
From 10 September to late October 2016 

To facilitate the upgrade of Hester Avenue, the 

Hester Avenue/Hidden Valley Retreat 

intersection will be closed from 10 September to 

late October 2016, weather permitting. 

  

Please refer to the enclosed maps for the closure 

location and suggested detour routes.  

 

The intersection will re-open in late October 2016, 

except the right-turn from Hidden Valley Retreat to 

Hester Avenue eastbound. This movement will be 

permanently closed for safety.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Signage will be in place to guide road users through 

the changed traffic conditions. 

 

Please note that due to the closure, emergency 

vehicles will be using alternative routes in the local 

area. While every effort will be made to minimise 

disruption, emergency vehicle sirens and lights will 

be in use if required. 

 

Please call 1800 883 402 or email 

MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au should you have 

any queries. 
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Suggested routes 

Closure location 


